
What’s Happening 
 

Make sure to read your January church newsletter. You can 
find it online at www.phumc.net/newsletters. 
 

Sunday, Jan 15– Walk to Jerusalem Kick Off 
 

Monday, Jan 16– Church and schools closed for holiday 
 

Tuesday, Jan 17– MOPS  10 a.m. A202-203 
 

Saturday, Feb 4-  Women’s Ministry breakfast 10 a.m. 
 

Saturday,  Feb 11– Men’s Breakfast at IHOP  8 a.m. 
 

Saturday, Feb 18-  Suncoast Symphony 7:30 p.m. 
 

Friday, Feb 24 & Saturday, Feb 25-  Visionary Family   
Conference 
 

           Check the www.phumc.net calendar for a full list of events. 

Sunday Morning Adult Activities 

Welcome!  
It is a joy to have you in worship today. Thank  you for      
sharing your Sunday with us! Palm Harbor United Methodist 
Church is a place where we live the vision:  

“All Ages! All In! Loving God! Loving All!”  
 

We have ministries and activities for all ages and stages of 
life. We are glad you are here.  
 

Want more information? Stop by the information desk 
located in the Narthex, or visit us at www.phumc.net. 
 

Hearing assistance devices are available at the information 
desk for anyone who needs them. 
 

 
 

Mission of the Month– PHUMC Missions 
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January 15, 2017 

Services are every Sunday morning 
at 8:15 a.m. and 9:45 a.m. 

All Ages! All In! Loving God! Loving All! 

Families with Kids 

Sunday Adult Classes- (all are ongoing, feel free to  join in at  

anytime):  

8:15 a.m.   Bible Study-  A202 
9:45 a.m.   Wired to the Word- A203 
11:15 a.m.   Bible Buddies- A201 
11:15 a.m.   Taste & See Bible Study- A203 
11:15 a.m.   Bible Discussion- Choir Room  
 
For a complete list please visit the information desk. 

PHUMC loves children!! We have many opportunities for  
children of all ages. Below is a listing of such opportunities.    
We also offer a family room available for your convenience  
during worship.  
 

His Kidz- 8:15 a.m.  Nursery (birth– Kindergarten) 

       9:45 a.m. Service: 

        3 yr old class (A 116) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway 
        4 yr old class (A 112) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway 
        5 yr old class (A 114) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway  
        1st – 5th grade check in: outside the Sanctuary 
 Special bags are available for children to use during  
 worship. 
 
 

 Soldiers for Christ  
     MADE, Middle School Sunday School- Sundays, 10 a.m.,     
     room A208,  except for Communion Sunday.   
     MADE will meet Fridays, 7-9 p.m.     

  
 

   THRIVE, High School– Sundays 6-8 p.m. in room A208. 
        

    For more information you can also visit us at    
          www.sfcministry.org  or on Facebook at “Made MS  
          Program” &  “Thrive High School” 
 

College/Young Adults 
     Young Adult Gathering- Meets at 6:30 p.m. at Organic Life 
            the 2nd Wednesday of the month. 
          

Pastor Dave’s Bible Study 

Missions encompasses many different areas that affect our 
church and our community. We use these funds to: 
-Feed families in need twice a month at Metropolitan          
Ministries of Pasco 
-Provide meals & materials to the Florida Children’s Home  
-Provide financial funding for all church supported missions/
ministries that are not a “Mission of the Month” during the 
year (i.e. – feeding the homeless, the Cold Night Shelter,     
Pinellas County Pregnancy Center, Pack-a-Sack, etc) 
 

As our Mission emphasis continues to grow, we will need 
funds to help new mission projects get started – such as  
starting a program to help individuals get their GED degree at 
Metropolitan Ministries. 
 

If you would like to make a monetary donation, please make 
your checks payable to PHUMC. Mark you envelope “Mission 
of the Month – Missions”. If you use a pew envelope, please 
put your envelope number on it. 

All are invited to join Pastor Dave for his Wednesday night 
Bible study at 6:30 p.m., in room A203. Classes will resume 
January 11 with a study on Genesis. Childcare is provided. 

http://www.sfcministry.org


     Like something you see or  hear? Find us online and follow us on social media.                  PalmHarborUMC                                                        www.phumc.net 

“To God Be The Glory” 
“Mighty To Save” 
“Wonderful Merciful Savior”…. Choir 
“Forever Reign” 

                      Rev. Dave Baldridge, Senior Pastor 

Rev. Cathy Hart, Associate Minister 

Songs  

Visionary Family Weekend 

Weekly Prayer Time 

Walk to Jerusalem  

Next weeks sermon message: 

TODAY IS THE KICK OFF FOR 
THE WALK TO JERUSALEM!  
  

The Walk to Jerusalem is an         
imaginary walk that “begins” at 
PHUMC and “ends” in the Holy 
Land. Starting today, each  individ-

ual that signs up will receive a packet of information on how 
to track their steps, route information, your first of 12 weekly 
devotions, and more.  Each week walkers will receive an email 
with cultural information about where we are along our jour-
ney, and a weekly devotional. There are a variety of ways to 
earn miles in addition to walking.   Go to phumc.net/events/
walk-to-Jerusalem for more information and to sign up.    You 
can also sign up in the multi-purpose room on Sundays. For 
more information you can also email the Faith Community 
Nurses at PHWTJ2014@gmail.com.   Kick off is today, but 
you can join us anytime along the way until April 9.  

 

Sermon Notes 

Micah 6:8 

For more information contact Jeremy Gross, Family Life, at 
jgross@phumc.net or Barbara Odom at bodom@phumc.net, 
or you can call the church office at 727-785-7487. 

Sympathy 

Our deepest sympathy goes out to: the family of 
   

Joan Kreutzberg who passed away on January 6, 2017. 

Mildred Whitman who passed away on January 6, 2017. 

PHUMC will begin holding weekly prayer time in the chapel 
for the purpose of coming together in one accord to pray for 
our church, our community, our nation, and our world. There 
will be a time of devotion, corporate prayer, and silent prayer. 
Please join us every Wednesday morning at 7:30 a.m. in the 
chapel starting January 11, 2017. For more information, please 
contact Rev. Cathy in the church office, 727-785-7487 or email 
chart@phumc.net.  

mailto:chart@phumc.net

